
              
 

The Durham Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the following proposed 

amendment to the Zoning Ordinance on Wednesday, June 27, 2018.  The meeting will take 

place in Council Chambers at 8 Newmarket Road in Durham and will start at 7:00 p.m. 

Interested parties may speak at the public hearing, send a letter to the address above, or send 

an email to Michael Behrendt, Durham Town Planner, at mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us 

Please feel free to contact the department with any questions. 

 Amend the Durham Zoning Ordinance to add the proposed language shown below in 

blue. 

----------------------------- 

Article XXIII – Signs and Communications Devices 

175-126. Types of Signs Permitted 

….. 

P.   Special Event Signs.  The Durham Town Council, for good cause, may approve the 

placement of a temporary sign for a special event, where the sign does not meet one or more 

requirements for signage otherwise applicable.  The Town Council may incorporate any 

appropriate conditions and restrictions in granting a request for a special event sign. 
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